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To Reschedule the Ann Arbor Housing Commission October 2014 Board Meeting

Three board members will be attending Housing Commissioner training the week of October 15th.

Consequently, due to a lack of a quorum, the October 15th 2014 Board meeting needs to be

rescheduled.

Prepared and Approved by: Jennifer Hall, Executive Director

WHEREAS, A quorum is required to conduct business for the Ann Arbor Housing Commission; and

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Ann Arbor Housing Commission Board reschedules

the Board meeting in October to ____, 2014
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